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BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING CANCELLED
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Monroe, NC— The Union County Board of Elections Regular Meeting scheduled for January 8,

2019 has been cancelled. The Board will meet for their next Regular meeting at 4:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at their office located at 316 B East Windsor Street, Monroe, NC.
For additional information, please call 704-283-3809 or e-mail union.boe@unioncountync.gov.
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